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Hello Everyone, 
 

Only five days to go and then Christmas will be here. The children are 

getting really excited.  

I hope you’re organised, as I am certainly not, though it will be ok on the 

day, fingers crossed! 

 

Best wishes for the Festive season. 

 

Thank You 

Thank you for all the lovely gifts and cards, they are much appreciated.  

 

Fees reminder 

There are still a lot of fees that remain unpaid. As you all know, fees are 

due on the 1st of each month. This is causing problems due to us having 

to play “Catch up” each month sending emails and making phone calls, 

all this takes time and inevitably, costs money. 

Please look out for your invoices, next payment 1st January and reference 

them with January. We need to start the new year with a clean slate. 

 

And finally. 

If you think of anything that needs more clarification, have any queries or 

can think of ways we can improve, please email. I will get back to you 

within the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With Kindest Regards                                                                               

Linda and The Team 
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